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February 2, 2000

Dear Coy:

I wanted to take a few moments to thank you for all of your hard work and the time you gave to sponsor the Fund Raising and Grant Writing Seminar last Saturday.  It’s that kind of unselfish dedication which puts the Greater Houston Gay and Lesbian Chamber of Commerce and it’s members far above many other organizations in the community and the state.  You are the kind of unique individual who can look into the future and know that it’s the hard work of today which will ultimately create successful completion.

I cannot begin to tell you how much I learned on Saturday at the seminar but I can tell you I got so much more out of it than I had ever dreamed possible.  It wasn’t just the opportunity to do some networking, or to see some people I have missed in my life for a while; but the amazing amount of positive energy in the room all day long.  It was that energy which made it so easy to absorb everything.  I was absolutely exhilarated,  AND exhausted, when I left in the afternoon.

I would also like to ask a question which you can, hopefully, answer for me.  In the back of the manual was the Texas Donor Bill of Rights.  I thought this was an extremely powerful document and took it to our meeting last night.  We would very much like to adopt the use of that document into our organization but none of us was quite sure how we might do that.  We can't just "borrow" it from the manual and use it without going through the proper channels.  Could you perhaps offer a little guidance here?

Again, thank you for a truly wonderful and enlightening day.  Your efforts will not go ignored by anyone in this group.

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

